o oy . " ;

Y y ;’9}1 5 "’l?““‘“wm ¢ K1

P i-vl D O~ b e b SN TN

HARRISON A, WILLIAMS, JR., N.J., CHAIRMAN i
JENNINGS RANDOLFH, W. VA, JACOR K. JAVITS, N.Y. §
CLAIBORNE PELL, R.I. PETER H. DOMINICK, COLO, !

EDWARD M. KENNEDY, MASS, RICHARD S. SCHWEIKER, PA.
GAYLORD NELSON, WIS, BOB PACKWOOD, OREG.

WALTER F. MONDALE, MINN, ROBERT TAFT, JR., OHIO ,3 Py
THOMAS F. EAGLETON, MO. J. GLENN BEALL, JR., MD, ”lt { h ’%{ { ’$ i
ALAN CRANSTON, CALIF, ROBERT T. STAFFORD, VT, myie ales ernaie
HAROLD E, HUGHES, IOWA
ADLAI E. STEVENSON 11, ILL. COMMITTEE ON
LABOR AND PUBLIC WELFARE
STEWART E, MCCLURE, STAFF DIRECTOR
ROBERT E, NAGLE, GENERAL COUNSEL, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

January 4, 1972

. M
Dr. Henry Blackburn M
University of Minnesota

School of Public Health

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene

Stadium Gate 27
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you very much for your recent letter and
enclosure concerning heart disease.

I appreciate having this information and your
offer of assistance in connection with legislation. Herb
Jasper of my staff is now working with Dr. Cooper, although
in a somewhat informal, or "off the record" fashion. This
i1s necessitated by the niceties of legislative-executive
relations, especially when different parties control the
two branches.

I would deeply appreciate any suggestions you
could offer regarding the content of legislation and would
welcome any assistance you could provide in Justifying a
significantly enlarged research effort. At present, I hope
to introduce a bill promptly on January 18, so time is of
the essence.

With warmest regards.
Sincerely,

Waka ¥ Mokl |

Walter F. Mondale






